BLACKWOOD & NICHOLS COMPANY
Boz 1237
DURANGO, COLORADO

November 24, 1953

Mr. Emery T. Arnold

New Mexicc 0il Ccnservatioen Commission
1000 Ric Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

At 9:30 AM on November 25, 1958, we propose to take the
initial potential and packer leakage test after completion
on our dually completed Northeast Blznco Unit Well No., 56-
34, which is located in the NE/4, Section 34-31N-7W, San
Juan County, New Mexico,

Very truly yours,

BILACKWOOD & NICHOLS COMPANY

v

DeLlasso Loos
Field Superintendent
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